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We all hate selling ourselves, but an interview is one of those times when you can't be shy. You have to
stand out from the crowd, of course, but there's a way to tell the panellists what they want to hear
without sounding like you're blowing your own trumpet. This book can show you how!
Medical acronyms and abbreviations offer convenience, but those countless shortcuts can often be
confusing. Now a part of the popular Dorland’s suite of products, this reference features thousands of
terms from across various medical specialties. Its alphabetical arrangement makes for quick reference,
and expanded coverage of symbols ensures they are easier to find. Effective communication plays an
important role in all medical settings, so turn to this trusted volume for nearly any medical
abbreviation you might encounter. Symbols section makes it easier to locate unusual or seldom-used
symbols. Convenient alphabetical format allows you to find the entry you need more intuitively. More
than 90,000 entries and definitions. Many new and updated entries including terminology in expanding
specialties, such as Nursing; Physical, Occupational, and Speech Therapies; Transcription and Coding;
Computer and Technical Fields. New section on abbreviations to avoid, including Joint Commission
abbreviations that are not to be used. Incorporates updates suggested by the Institute for Safe
Medication Practices (ISMP).
City, Country, Coast showcases the diversity of architecture, landscapes and interiors designed by
Shireen Lee. She is equally at ease with transforming small existing spaces or large blank canvases.
Color and irreverence are the hallmarks of her style, as is designing homes that are functional for real
families. These spaces are a joy to look at and live in!
A new edition of this practical guide for clinicians who are developing tools to measure subjective
states, attitudes, or non-tangible outcomes in their patients, suitable for those who have no knowledge
of statistics.
This book presents a collection of new studies on the political aspects of Aristophanes’ comic plays,
produced in Athens in the latter half of the 5th century BCE.
An overview of the art historical antecedents to virtual reality and the impact of virtual reality on
contemporary conceptions of art. Although many people view virtual reality as a totally new phenomenon,
it has its foundations in an unrecognized history of immersive images. Indeed, the search for
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illusionary visual space can be traced back to antiquity. In this book, Oliver Grau shows how virtual
art fits into the art history of illusion and immersion. He describes the metamorphosis of the concepts
of art and the image and relates those concepts to interactive art, interface design, agents,
telepresence, and image evolution. Grau retells art history as media history, helping us to understand
the phenomenon of virtual reality beyond the hype. Grau shows how each epoch used the technical means
available to produce maximum illusion. He discusses frescoes such as those in the Villa dei Misteri in
Pompeii and the gardens of the Villa Livia near Primaporta, Renaissance and Baroque illusion spaces, and
panoramas, which were the most developed form of illusion achieved through traditional methods of
painting and the mass image medium before film. Through a detailed analysis of perhaps the most
important German panorama, Anton von Werner's 1883 The Battle of Sedan, Grau shows how immersion
produced emotional responses. He traces immersive cinema through Cinerama, Sensorama, Expanded Cinema,
3-D, Omnimax and IMAX, and the head mounted display with its military origins. He also examines those
characteristics of virtual reality that distinguish it from earlier forms of illusionary art. His
analysis draws on the work of contemporary artists and groups ART+COM, Maurice Benayoun, Charlotte
Davies, Monika Fleischmann, Ken Goldberg, Agnes Hegedues, Eduardo Kac, Knowbotic Research, Laurent
Mignonneau, Michael Naimark, Simon Penny, Daniela Plewe, Paul Sermon, Jeffrey Shaw, Karl Sims, Christa
Sommerer, and Wolfgang Strauss. Grau offers not just a history of illusionary space but also a
theoretical framework for analyzing its phenomenologies, functions, and strategies throughout history
and into the future.
A searing account of a dark “chapter in U.S. Cold War history . . . to help the anti-Soviet aims of
American intelligence and national security agencies” (Library Journal). Even before the final shots of
World War II were fired, another war began—a cold war that pitted the United States against its former
ally, the Soviet Union. As the Soviets consolidated power in Eastern Europe, the CIA scrambled to gain
the upper hand against new enemies worldwide. To this end, senior officials at the CIA, National
Security Council, and other elements of the emerging US national security state turned to thousands of
former Nazis, Waffen Secret Service, and Nazi collaborators for propaganda, psychological warfare, and
military operations. Many new recruits were clearly responsible for the deaths of countless innocents as
part of Adolph Hitler’s “Final Solution,” yet were whitewashed and claimed to be valuable intelligence
assets. Unrepentant mass murderers were secretly accepted into the American fold, their crimes forgotten
and forgiven with the willing complicity of the US government. Blowback is the first thorough, scholarly
study of the US government’s extensive recruitment of Nazis and fascist collaborators right after the
war. Although others have approached the topic since, Simpson’s book remains the essential starting
point. The author demonstrates how this secret policy of collaboration only served to intensify the Cold
War and has had lasting detrimental effects on the American government and society that endure to this
day.
Analytical chemists must use a range of statistical tools in their treatment of experimental data to
obtain reliable results. Practical Statistics for the Analytical Scientist is a manual designed to help
them negotiate the daunting specialist terminology and symbols. Prepared in conjunction with the
Department of Trade and Industry's Valid Analytical Measurement (VAM) programme, this volume covers the
basic statistics needed in the laboratory. It describes the statistical procedures that are most likely
to be required including summary and descriptive statistics, calibration, outlier testing, analysis of
variance and basic quality control procedures. To improve understanding, many examples provide the user
with material for consolidation and practice. The fully worked answers are given both to check the
correct application of the procedures and to provide a template for future problems. Practical
Statistics for the Analytical Scientist will be welcomed by practising analytical chemists as an
important reference for day to day statistics in analytical chemistry.
Anchored by a consistent emphasis on the patient, the Clinical Medicine Series is a vital resource for
anyone in the primary care setting, the hospital, or the ambulatory setting. Inside each volume, busy
practitioners will find up-to-the-minute patient management advice that no other source can match. And
when you factor in the series' affordable price, quick-scan design, and internationally renowned
authorship, it's easy to see why the Clinical Medical Series will be first on any dedicated
professional's reading list. -- From a leader in family and community medicine comes the new edition of
the incredibly user-friendly reference that employs a symptom-based approach to clinical practice -Reviews approach to the patient, the physical exam, probable causes, differential diagnosis, and
treatment strategies -- for the full range of conditions encountered in primary practice -- Superb
illustrations and abundant use of tables and charts make diagnosis quick and easy
Advances in Motivation in Sport and Exercise, Third Edition, presents the most current information in
sport and exercise motivation, including discussion of new research surrounding self-determination
theory and goal achievement theory, traditional topics of goal setting and self-efficacy, and newer
areas of attention such as passion and perfectionism. Readers not only will gain knowledge in one of the
leading areas of sport psychology research but also learn how the research can inform their current
practice. In this third edition, editors Glyn Roberts and Darren Treasure, along with a highly respected
team of contributors, offer sport and exercise psychology researchers and students the most up-to-date
review of the state of research in motivation. As in previous editions, the text chronicles the growth
of motivation research and its role in physical activity, exercise, and sport. The star team of
contributors offers thoughtful discussion of key issues and findings for readers to consider and insight
into both the conceptual understanding of motivation and its application. Advances in Motivation in
Sport and Exercise, Third Edition, begins by introducing readers to new trends and interpretations in
motivational theory. Each chapter of the text discusses a unique motivational theory and its
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contemporary contribution to the field of knowledge. Whether research or practically inclined, readers
will be enlightened through the use of these features: • Presentation of differing perspectives and
approaches that make up the current state of research in the most vibrant of topics in sport and
exercise psychology • Future Directions for Research and Practical Applications sections at the end of
each chapter that help demonstrate how the chapters’ content is applied to real-world practice • An
extensive reference list that serves as a tool for finding further resources and continuing study of
motivation The third edition of Advances in Motivation in Sport and Exercise helps readers learn how the
theories of motivation can be applied in exercise, sport, and physical activity contexts. Thoughtfully
compiled by a respected editor and contributor team, this comprehensive text serves as a review of
current research and a resource for further study and applications for researchers, students, and
practitioners.
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